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Pre-admission examination Turandot A.A. 25-26 – Important notice 
 
Please note that the pre-admission exam for the Diploma Courses of the Academy of Fine Arts of 
Rome for the A.A. 2025/2026 is scheduled for Friday 17 May 2024 at 9:00 a.m. Italian time. 
The exam will be held online through the Microsoft Teams platform.  
Students taking part in the pre-admission exam must show a valid ID document, use a PC with an 
active webcam and microphone during the entire exam and make sure they have a correct 
internet connection. 
 

 
 

Prof. Cecilia Casorati 
Director of the Academy of Fine Arts of Rome 
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